Roskear Primary and Nursery School
Learning together for a better futiwe

7th December 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

From January, Miss Matthews (our current Year 5 teacher) will become the new class teacher in
Helston Class. Miss Matthews is experienced in teaching in Year 6 and as such we feel she is the
best candidate to teach the class.

Miss Matthews will begin handover from Mrs Johnson next week, so that the children have had
time to get to know her ready for January. She will also be holding an optional parent/teacher

meeting to see individual parent/carers so that you too have had a chance to meet her and talk
to her about your child. These meetings will take place in the second week back and more infor-
mation will follow next week regarding this.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.
Kind regards

Nic Furnish
Headteacher
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